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Week Ending 11-20-22 

INCIDENTS: 

 11-14-22 
 
At 0111hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1874 for a report of criminal 
damaging at a business on S. Washington St.   
 
At 1003hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1875 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St.  
 
At 1306hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1876 for a report of someone 
burning leaves on E. Adams St. 
 
At 1304hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1877 for a funeral escort through 
the village heading South.  
 
At 1900hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1879 to assist a citizen at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1915hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1880 for a disabled vehicle at the 
inter section of Monroe St and Clinton St. 
 
11-15-22 
 
At 1132hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1881 for a report of theft from a 
residence on S Washington St. 
 
At 1229hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1882 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on S Washington St. 
 

http://www.millersburgohio.com/


At 1308hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1883 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on S. Grant St. 
 
At 2045hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1884 for a welfare check of a 
citizen on S. Washington St.  
 
11-16-22 
 
At 1007hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1885 for a funeral escort through 
town to Oak Hill Cemetery.  
 
At 1219hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1886 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a residence on Lakeview Drive. 
 
At 1657hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1887 for a juvenile problem on E. 
Liberty St.  
 
At 2132hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1888 for a suspicious vehicle at a 
business on S. Washington St.  
 
11-17-22 
 
At 1314hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1889 to assist a citizen a business 
on N Washington St. 
 
11-18-22 
 
At 0356hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1890 for a animal problem on E. 
Jackson St. 
 
At 1353hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1892 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on Forlow ST. 
 
At 1732hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1893 for a 911 hang up on E. 
Jackson St.  
 
At 1753hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1894 to assist the Holmes County 
Sheriff’s Office on a crash on SR 39.  
 
At 1750hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1895 for a welfare check of a 
resident on E. Jackson St.  
 
At 2239hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1896 for a suspicious person at a 
business on E. Jackson St.  
 
 



11-19-22 
 
At 0847hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1897 for an alarm on Trail Dr. 
 
At 1403hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1898 for a report of an assault on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 1456hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1899 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1540hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1900 to assist Medina Police 
Department on Uhl St. 
 
At 2215hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1901 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St.  
 
At 2346hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1902 for a welfare check of a 
resident on S. Monroe St. 
 
11-20-22 
 
At 1307hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1903 for a juvenile problem on E. 
Liberty St.  
 
At 2149hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1904 an alarm activation at a 
business on S. Washington St.  
 
At 2238hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1905 to assist a motorist that had 
locked their keys in their vehicle at a residence on S. Washington St.  
       
Accidents: 
 
11-14-22 
At 1700hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1878 for a vehicle vs deer crash 
report. 
11-18-22 
 
At 1225hrs this department responded to call 22MPD1891 for a two-vehicle injury crash 
on S. Washington St.  A report was filed. 
 
 
 
 


